
Polytech Christmas & New Year Wishes 2021

Dear students, partners and colleagues!

On behalf of Peter the Great St. Petersburg Polytechnic University we wish you a
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

This year was definitely one of the most complicated, but we all have successfully
passed through it! Thanks to boundless international support and consistent
communication we were able to erase the miseries of this year and continue our
important work!

Polytech wishes you a Christmas and New Year that are merry and bright! We hope
you have a safe and relaxing holiday season!
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>>Перейти к новости

>>Перейти ко всем новостям
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